
1

lowen1-Kyli

From: Carol Wilcox [meleoli@yahoo.com]
Sent: Saturday, February 09, 2013 12:23 PM
To: lowen1-Kyli
Subject: Testimony in favor of HB1106 Relating to Property Nuisance by Carol and Gaylord Wilcox

To the Members of the  Committee on Water and Land,

We respectfully urge the members of WAL  to reconsider the move to defer this measure, and
rather to move HB1106 out of committee.  HB1106 would help address a real and growing problem
in east Honolulu, and one that is apt to spread to other neighborhoods, and would give the
state additional authority to restrain property owners from damaging other properties,
creating  property nuisance, and jeopardizing public and private safety.  This is a creative
attempt to address a long festering problem and we urge the House to pass it out.

Thank you for opportunity to testify
Sincerely
Gaylord and Carol Wilcox
Honolulu, Hawaii 96816
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